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Scout Group

New Den Appeal

Requirement…our Project

We presently use a wooden den that is in its final stages of usability, and desperately need a new

building. The current den is now well passed its life expectancy, and is no longer meeting our

growing requirements. Despite our best efforts to maintain this timber built building, it has become

apparent that this is now beyond economical repair, each year we have to spend more and more

just to maintain the fabric of the building in order to continue our valuable work within the local

community. Moving forward this is not a sensible use of our limited resources.

We have looked into various options and decided that the most cost effective solution is a purpose

built den

.

Our new den must:

 be fully safety compliant and accommodate disabled access and toilets

 be versatile to accommodate the needs of the various age groups

 have a basic but fully compliant toilet and kitchen

 have a durable floor and be rodent proof

 have fire and intruder alarm systems

 have strong RSJ’s to hang tents after our camps

Providing our own hut is vital to the service we provide the community, with the expansion of the

Group the hut is in use 4 out of 5 week nights and also at weekends when activities are being run.

Finding a venue to hire that would allow that level of occupancy as well as storage for all of our

equipment is an impossible option. Having to hire premises would place a high financial burden on

the group, some of which would inevitably pass to the parents of our young people. Having our

own building means we can reduce our overheads to a minimum and continue to support all those

who benefit from our organisation.

Our members pay a monthly subscription of £x.xx, which covers general running costs and

capitation payments to our district. (Capitation pays for training, advice, public liability insurance

and other umbrella benefits of belonging to the Scout association.) We have very little in the way if

administration costs, as you will see from the accounts.

We are finding that in these difficult economic times more of our members are not able to afford

their monthly subscriptions or to pay for the various camps we offer.

We passionately believe that Scouting should be open to all, no matter what financial background

the young people come from.

Scouts are fully inclusive and support these hardship cases so that no young person

is refused the opportunity to grow and benefit from scouting because of monetary limitations.
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